Bird flu hits Taipei poultry market

A poultry market in Taipei was to be the source of an outbreak of the H5
subtype of avian influenza virus, the city’s animal protection office said
Monday.

The market culled 304 chickens and suspended operation for 24 hours so that
the premises could be disinfected, after birds suspected to be carrying the
virus were found in five batches of chickens transported to the market
Sunday.

The birds were confirmed to have the virus Monday, although the exact strain
has yet to be determined.

The infected birds were from four farms in Kaohsiung, Miaoli, Pingtung and
Yunlin, the office added.
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